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I am strongly opposed to requiring in person voting in Oregon. I believe that requiring 

in person voting is an act of voter suppression as it makes it much more difficult if not 

impossible for some members of our state to vote. Mail in ballots allow individuals 

who otherwise would struggle to get to the ballot box a chance to make their voices 

heard.  


